
 

 

 

 
 

The Corporation of the Town of Orangeville 

 

By-law Number 2024- 

 
A by-law to terminate the Visitor Services 

Agreement between the Town of Orangeville and 

Theatre Orangeville effective December 31, 2024, 

and to authorize an amending Opera House 

Management and Cultural Services agreement 

between the Town of Orangeville and Theatre 

Orangeville 
 

Whereas a Visitor Services Agreement between the Town of Orangeville and Theatre 

Orangeville was in place until December 2027 related to the Tourism Centre; and   

Whereas Council provided direction to cease operation and funding of the Tourism Centre 

run by Theatre Orangeville by the end of the 2024 Calendar year after a review of 

utilization and discussions with Theatre Orangeville; and 

Whereas the Visitor Services Agreement included in-kind contributions by the Town of 

Orangeville to Theatre Orangeville of IT services and administrative office space at 200 

Lakeview Court; and  

Whereas Council wishes to continue to provide these in-kind contributions to Theatre 

Orangeville until December 2027; and    

Whereas Council entered into an Opera House Management and Cultural Initiatives 

Amending Agreement in 2023 which also referenced the in-kind contributions of 

administrative office space at 200 Lakeview Court between the Town of Orangeville and 

Theatre Orangeville (sections 8a and 8d); and 

Whereas Council directed staff to clarify the arrangement of in-kind contributions of IT 

services and administration office space at 200 Lakeview Court by amending the Opera 

House Management and Cultural Initiatives Agreement;  



 

Now therefore be it enacted by the Council of the Corporation of the Town of Orangeville: 

1. That Council authorize the entering into and execution of an amended Opera House 

Management and Cultural Services agreement between The Corporation of the 

Town of Orangeville and Theatre Orangeville, and all documents ancillary thereto.  

 

2. That Council terminate the Visitor Services Agreement between the Town of 

Orangeville and Theatre Orangeville effective December 31, 2024. 

 
Read three times and finally passed this 7th day of October, 2024. 
 
 
 
        _________________________________ 
                  Lisa Post, Mayor 
 
 
        _________________________________ 
           Raylene Martell, Town Clerk 
 


